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Diary Dates 
October 2016: 

24th-28th—Half term 

November 2016: 

1st—Our Girls Can Y5 & 6 

8th– Year 5 begin swimming 

11th—School closed 

December 2016: 

1st—Aspiration Awards hand in 

16th—School closes for Christmas  

January 2017: 

3rd—Spring term begins 

February: 

13th-17th—Half term 

March: 

31st—School closes for Easter 

April: 

18th—Summer term begins 

May: 

30th—June 2nd: Half term 

July: 

26th—School closes for summer 

School closes for half term on Friday 21st October at 3.15pm 

School will be closed on Friday 11th November for staff training 

 

Padstow School 
Halloween Disco 

Monday 31st October 
           Infants: 4.00-5.00 
           Juniors: 5.30-6.30 

£1.50 per child (drink and snack included) 
For safeguarding reasons no clown costumes please 

Individual Photos 
We have had several queries 

from parents regarding individ-

ual school photos. We are cur-

rently in the process of setting a 

date and will let you know as 

soon as it has been confirmed. 

Our aim is to 

make sure 

that the pho-

tographs are 

taken in time 

for Christmas. 

Winter Menu 
We have sent home copies of Jane’s new deliciously mouth-watering winter 

menu today. You can also view the menu on our website and our Facebook 

page. 

A Very Warm Welcome 
Look who has arrived!  

This scrumptious bundle of 

squeezable delight is: 

Emmie 
Born: Friday 14th October  

at 13.01  
weighing a very healthy  

8 lb 6 oz 
Many, many congratulations to 

Miss Ingle and her partner Andy. 
 

JUMBLE SALE 

ST ISSEY VILLAGE HALL 

SATURDAY 22ND OCTOBER 

2.15PM 



Girls Football 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Banks and Miss Dickson took some of our Year 4, 

5 & 6 girls to the Girls Football Event at Wadebridge 

School last week. All the girls were eager and enthu-

siastic to take part and learn new skills. They played 

brilliantly as a team and thoroughly enjoyed their 

matches. They started off with a particular impressive 

chant too! 

Our wonderful Year 1s very bravely and brilliantly performing their version of ‘The Grumpalump’ to the WHOLE school. 

We are still running! 
We are still running a mile around the school at least 3 times a week. This week we have also invested in 2 nutri 

bullets so we can make up our own fruit smoothies to keep us energised. 


